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                             For additional information, please contact Supt. Barb Rains at 815.469.9103 
 

In personnel matters, the Board 
• approved the employment of Romona Janssens as a lunchroom supervisor and Ashley 

Johnson as a building tech; 
• accepted the resignation of Michelle Sturgis; and 
• rescinded the employment offer to Maribeth Hampton. 

 
In other matters, the Board 
• approved the purchase of two copiers at a cost of $21,333.33; 
• approved the 2017-18 paraprofessional handbook; 
• approved the 2017-18 custodial appendix to the non-certified handbook;  
• heard an update on the 2017-2018 tentative budget;  
• approved a memorandum of understanding; and 
• heard a recap on the summer bridge program and the extended school year program. 
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